
THURSDAY 2X2 OPEN PAIRS 

 

Our 2 X 2 Open Pairs continue every Thursday at 

10.30am. 

This is a great day of good bowling and friendly 

company. 

Please phone Graeme Sinclair on 0418395388 OR 

write your name on the list in the foyer. 

Please enter your name in a legible manner and DO 

NOT erase or alter any other names on the list. 

If you need to pull out for any reason let Graeme 

know ASAP as this effects other teams also. 

I thank Graeme for the extensive work he does to get 

our Thursday bowls happening.  

We also need a few members to come forward and 

learn and help with the Thursday bowls. 

 

BOWLS 

 

Even though the pennant season has finished we still 

have plenty of bowls coming up. 

 

MEMORIAL NIGHT OPEN TRIPLES 

Wednesday March 30  6.45pm 

2 games 10 ends  $10 each 

Supper provided. 

 

WALLY SINCLAIR MEMORIAL TRIPLES 

Men’s Triples  Thursday April 7 

Ladies Triples Tuesday April 12 

$1000 prize money both days. 

$75 per team  4 games 10 ends 

Lunch/Afternoon tea provided. 

Enter: Wes Gibbs  0427232192 

           Bev Cahill 0408313872 

 

CHAMPION OF CHAMPION PAIRS will be held 

at our club on the weekend of April 23 & 24. 

Our greens will be unavailable for Members use on 

that weekend. 

 

BAR MANAGER 

 

We are still seeking a new bar manager. Anyone 

interested should  

see Ray or myself to see what the job entails. 

ROSE GREEN CARPET 

 

In response to our letter to them Tiger Turf have 

advised that they will visit us during April to try and 

sort out our issues with the carpet. 

They have said that they may need to lift the carpet to 

check it out. 

We will keep members informed when we know 

more. 

 

PENNANT SURVEY 
 

We have received this survey from CGMBR seeking 

our opinions on the future direction of pennant bowls. 

Copies have been emailed to all members with an 

email address. 

More copies are pinned on the notice boards. 

It is most important that we get the opinions of as 

many members as possible. Please fill this form in 

ASAP and return to me. 

 

VICTORIAN OPEN 
 

The Vic. Open will return to our club from November 

18-25 2022. 

Entries will open in the near future. 

Indications are that this will be the last Open to be 

held in Shepparton. 

It seems our Council are not overly cooperative and 

the Open will move to Gippsland in the future. 

 

CLUB PERSON OF THE YEAR 

 

This prestigious award will again be presented at our 

presentation night of  April 29. 

The board have decided that there now be an award 

presented to a male and a female each year. 

Nomination forms are pinned on the notice boards. 

Please get them in ASAP as nominations close on 

April 22. 

 

BOWLS COMMITTEE AGM 

 

The bowls committee AGM will be held on Friday 

April 29 at 6pm. 
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It will be followed at 7pm by a Chicken and Salad 

night and the presentations. 

Many positions need to be filled to ensure that our 

club runs smoothly. 

Please put your hand up to accept a job and help in the 

running of your club. 

 

The club AGM will be held on Wednesday May 25 at 

7pm. 

 

BOWLS 

 

Could all intending pennant players for next season 

place their names on the lists ASAP before going 

away for a break. 

It has been a huge couple of weeks at our club. With 

many Midweek and Weekend finals being held we 

have had lots of people at our club.  

There are still many people who didn’t realise our 

club existed. 

We have had a lot of compliments about our facilities 

and greens. 

This is a huge tribute to all of our workers and 

volunteers who have put in long hours getting greens 

and surrounds prepared, putting out mats and kitties 

and tidying up afterwards. 

We thank all of our worker on the greens, the bar, our 

wonderful, hard working catering staff, our BBQ/ hot 

food cookers. 

Thank you one and all. 

We will hold a thank you morning or afternoon tea in 

recognition of everyone’s effort.  

Date to be advised.  

 

 

                                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 



        Shepparton Park Bowls Club Inc 

 

Bowls Committee Annual General 

Meeting  

& Presentation night 
 

FRIDAY 29
th

 April 2021, 6.00pm 

Followed by 2 course dinner at 7p.m. 

@ $15 per head. Presentations to follow.  

 
Agenda: 
Receive reports from Chairman 

Receive reports from various committees 

Elect Bowls Committee Secretary 

Elect Sub-committee members 

Determine the number of pennant teams for season 2022/23 

 

Sub-committees to be formed: 
Midweek Selection Committee   Saturday Selection Committee 

Tournament Committee    Match Committee 

Corporate / Barefoot Bowls Committee Winter Bowls Committee 

Night Pennant Committee    Social Bowls Committee 

60 and Over Committee    Indoor Bias Bowls Committee 

Catering Committee     Greens Committee 

Thursday Pairs Committee   Friday Triples Committee 

 

Other committees as may be deemed necessary from time to time. 

 

Also to be elected: 
Member Protection Officers   Welfare Officers 

Publicity Officer 

 

 

                            THIS EVENING IS FOR ALL MEMBERS 


